BRI

VAN BUREN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
Where fide Come First

The Van Buren County Board of Education is soliciting bids for door hardware (15 levers
and 27 doorknobs with 4 classroom keys per door and 10 master keys, labor, and installation) for
Van Buren High School. Information may be obtained by contacting Billie Grissom at 931-946-
2242, ext 31. Bid opening will be on September 23, 2022, at 10:00 a.m. at the Van Buren County
Board of Education Central Office, 293 Sparta Street Spencer, Tennessee. Bids can be mailed to

the aforementioned physical address or emailed to orissomb2@vanburenschools.org. Bids do

not have to be on a particular form or sealed, and the bid opening is public.

The Board of Education retains the right to reject any and all bids.
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